
Corpus Christi Roman Catholic Church  
South River, New Jersey  
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The one who feeds on this bread shall live forever 

THE MOST HOLY 
BODY & BLOOD  

OF CHRIST 



   
 Saturday, June 18

5:00 p.m.     + Father’s Day Remembrance of Masses
             The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ   

Sunday, June 19

 8:00 a.m.     People of the Parish
10:00 a.m.      +Father’s Day Remembrance of Masses
 3:00 p.m.*     +Father’s Day Remembrance of Masses
 5:00 p.m.       +Father’s Day Remembrance of Masses
       Monday, June 20             
7:30 a.m.      +Stephen T. Bereheiko, Sr.    

     Tuesday, June 21
7:30 a.m.       +Anna Lewinski
             Wednesday, June 22
6:15 p.m.*     Carol Evanowski
                        +Young hwan OH      

Thursday, June 23
7:30 a.m.       +Fred Szymanski

Friday, June 24
7:30 a.m. +Dave Fuller

Saturday, June 25
5:00 p.m.       +Terry & +Joe Morrongiello
          Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time

      Sunday, June 26
 8:00 a.m.       +Louis F.  Soos
10:00 a.m.      People of the Parish
 3:00 p.m.*     +Joseph Blinstrub
 5:00 p.m.       +Rosy Thekkan    

 * Traditional Latin Mass
        
      Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for June

The restrooms are open downstairs in the church hall for  
your convenience.

 
Rosarians to meet every Sunday - 
June, July & August @ 9:15 am by 
the Grotto (weather permitting) to 

recite the rosary for the intentions of all those who were 
affected by gun violence.

Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure
                            June 12 – $ 4,221.00

Mail Donations - $ 896.00
Heat & Air $1,208.00

On-Line Giving -$ 1,101.78

Thank you for your support of Corpus Christi Parish 

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish
in your will and estate planning.  

MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS
June 18-June 24

+Sanctuary Candle+
Henry Haines

+Candle for Mary+
Joe & Terry Morrongiello

+Sacred Heart+
Frank Michaloski

Parish Giving is the premier online 
giving and payment system for 

Corpus Christi and church communities throughout the 
nation.   Please note at any time, you may begin 
ON LINE GIVING by logging on to our website:
ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that 
have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your 
bills online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of 
giving to your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you 
decide exactly when your gift is made.  You may even 
view your giving history just by logging in Visit our 
website: www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get 
started.

Names may be called in to add to the sick of 
the parish.    Please keep in mind to notify 
the parish office when to remove the names.  
Thank You. Please pray for the sick of our 
parish:  
Joann Heinlin, Juliet Hobson, 

Geraldine Patton, Manuel Rocha, Leonard Parrino, 
Karen Kleinschmidt, Ashley Larson, Theresa Marchese,
Bonnie Anderson, Steven Marcinczyk, Ian Birchak,
Melissa Telofski, Vickie, Lisa Ponteiri, Sam Saloom, Jr.,
Stevie Telofski, Patrick Ahern, Nancy Perkin,
Jean DuFour, Vincenzo Blandino, David Catchpole,
Ernest J. Volkmann, Sr., Maryann Volkmann, 

For faith-filled young people

We pray for Christian families around the 
world; may they embody and experience 
unconditional love and advance in holiness in 
their daily lives.



Ernest J. Volkmann, Jr.

June 19, 2022
The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ 

“…They all ate and were satisfied.  And when the 
leftover fragments were picked up, they filled twelve 
wicker baskets.….” (LUKE 9:17)
The story of the Loaves and Fishes shows us that 
when you share what you have, even if it doesn’t 
seem like that much, miracles can happen!  Do not 
think that your gift is too small or insignificant!  
Each of us has a role in God’s plan; you just need to 
place your trust in the Lord.  Nothing is impossible 
with God. You may be the answer to someone 
else’s prayer. 

St. Vincent de Paul Info – As you are 
preparing for summer activities, please 
consider a donation to the St. Vincent de 
Paul Society.  Shop-Rite & Wal-Mart gift 
cards or a monetary donation in any amount would be 
greatly appreciated.  These may be placed in the weekly 
collection basket in an envelope marked for St. Vincent 
de Paul Society.  Thank you in advance for your 
continued support.
If you are aware of any South River residents who are 
in need of help with their utility bills, please let them 
know that they can call Corpus Christi Church, St. 
Vincent de Paul Society and we will try to assist them.  
New Members Are Always Welcome!

Silver & Gold Wedding Anniversary Celebration
You are cordially invited to celebrate your 25th or 50th 
Wedding Anniversary with the Church of Metuchen and 
renew your marriage vows with Bishop James F. Checchio 
at a special Evening Prayer Service at the Cathedral of St. 
Francis of Assisi in Metuchen on Sunday, October 16, 2022 
at 3:30 p.m.  Registration is required.  Please register online 
at: https.//www.diometuchen.org.silver-and-gold-
anniversary-celebration.  If you are unable to access, please 

contact the Family Life Office 732-562-1543 or 
amarshall@diometuchen.org.    

Join us for a Movie and 
Pizza
Night under the Stars!
June 24th starting at 7:30pm 
(movie starts at 8pm) in the 

lower parking lot at Corpus Christi Church (if rain, inside 
the Church Hall) to watch the 2019 hit Faith, Hope and 
Love starring Peta Murgatroyd from Dancing with the 
Stars.  We will be selling homemade pizzas, snacks, 
drinks, and more.  Admission is $4 to parishioners and $6 
for non- parishioners.  Admission includes a bag of chips 
and a soda!  Please reserve your spot by emailing 
adminsr@comcast.net with your name and the number of 
tickets you wish to reserve- remember to bring your lawn 
chair!  All proceeds benefit the Corpus Christi 

Evangelization Ministry.  Thank you.
June is the month of the Sacred Heart – Please join 
these Rosary Rallies for reparation to the Sacred Heart of 
Jesus against the celebration of homosexual pride Mass.  
The Rosary Rallies will take place in the following 
locations:

Tuesday, June 28, 6:30 pm
St. Joseph Church

767 Prospect St. Maplewood, NJ
Sunday, June 26, 10:00 am
Our Lady of Grace Church

400 Willow Ave. Hoboken, NJ

Father’s Day June 19, 2022
 A Father’s Prayer

Lord may we always follow Your example of strong 
love and patience.  May we remember to pass on to 
our children, the wisdom you have given us. 

Amen
St. Mark Christian Academy – 

Open House June 25, 2022

Faith Formation Registration
School Year 2022-2023

Registrations for Faith Formation began the week of May 
1st for all children in grades 1 thru 8. All children enrolled 
this year must re-register.   If your child/children are 
entering the first grade in September he/she should be 
registered at this time.  A copy of a Baptismal Certificate 
is required for registration, unless your child was 
baptized at Corpus Christi.   Application packets will be 
available in the parish office during regular office hours. 
As part of a requirement, you should be an active 
parishioner and attend Mass every week.  Limited 
Classes.  REGISTER EARLY! REGISTRATION 
CLOSES JUNE 30, 2022.  Late fee to be applied after 

Installation of New Boiler
Donations are still being accepted and much 
appreciated.  Checks may be made out to
Corpus Christi.  Please note New Boiler on your
check/envelope. We have received $16,030.00 
in donations to date. Many thanks to all who
have responded and have contributed to offset 
the cost of the new boilers.



10:00 - 2:00 p.m. 80 David Street, small classrooms for 
personal instruction, wide and varied curriculum, loving  

and caring atmosphere, certified teachers.
https://stmarkacademy.com



                  
***BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENT***

           
Bulletin Announcement for Weekend of
June 11-12 and June 18-19 (or sooner)

Envelopes Distributed Weekend of June 18-19, 2022
Thank you!

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

 

                            You Can Help a Mother Choose Life!  

Corpus Christi Church is hosting a “Baby Bottle Blessings” ENVELOPE 
Campaign for Life Choices Resource Center, Metuchen. 

www.LifeChoicesRC.com
For over 37 years, Life Choices has been serving women and families in our 
local community by offering FREE services including ultrasounds,  
pregnancy tests, counseling, material goods, hope and friendship for those 
facing crisis pregnancies.  By supporting the “Baby Bottle” - Envelope 
fundraiser, you’re helping to spread the Gospel of Life while building a 
legacy of Love in our very own community here in Middlesex County.  
Please take home an envelope, fill out the form with your cash, check or 
credit card information and return it by July 2-3, 2022 (or sooner) to church 
collection baskets OR mail the form  to the Parish office OR directly to: 

Life Choices Resource Center, 503 Main Street, Metuchen, NJ  08840    

Remember to keep the babies and families in your prayers as you are in ours.
Your gift will help save a baby’s life!  Thank you!


